
Item 10.a. 
 

Ian  
 

MEMORANDUM 
 

 
TO:  City Council  
 
FROM: Brian Pedrotti, Community Development Director 
  
SUBJECT: Consider a Resolution for the Installation of One (1) Domestic Well on 

Property Zoned Planned Development (PD); Applicant – Michael 
Harris; Representative – Richard Burde, SLO Civil Design 

 
DATE: November 28, 2023 
 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
On October 24, 2023, this public hearing item was opened and continued to a date certain 
of November 28, 2023. Staff requests that this item be considered on January 9, 2024, 
and will re-notice a public hearing for that date.  City staff has worked with applicant to 
find a mutually satisfactorily date for the hearing and determined January 9, 2024 works 
with applicant’s availability.  
 


